
A graduate student (Ms. Nutcharun Yanakit) of 

Mathematics Education Program took students to an art 

museum named ‘Dragon Descendants Museum’, 

Suphanburi. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 On January 17, 2020, a graduate student (Ms. Nutcharun Yanakit) 

of Mathematics Education Program took students to an art museum 

named ‘Dragon Descendants Museum’, Suphanburi. She has practiced 

teaching in Mahaprutaram Girls’ School under the Royal Patronage of 

her Majesty the Queen since the first semester, academic year 2019.  

This field trip allowed students to recall details about the painting and 

develop critical thinking skills through each painting by discussing on 

it and with museum learning facilitator explaining more information 

and details students requested. This is the educational value of field trip 

as one of extra activities to promote desired characteristics acquired in 

curriculum.  


